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It was exhilarating to see new and seasoned servers coming together at the Prescadore Orientation. My heart is full and my hope is strong that this community is
continuing to grow and learn and draw closer to Jesus.

“Draw near to God and He will draw near to you.” James 4:8

DeColores,

Lisa Adams

Newsletter Coordinator

NFTD #34

Table of Rebekah

“



FROM THE CHAIRMAN

Family,

As we head into August, let us continue to encourage one another to good deeds. Let us 
love one another as Christ loves us. Let us forgive one another as the Father forgives us. 
Please continue to keep Tina Carson and Ron Vunkannon, Rectors for NFTD #66. Be in 
prayer for 72 candidates along with both men’s and women’s teams. Also, ask the Father 
who you can sponsor. Love you guys and gals. Be blessed and be a blessing.

De Colores,

Andy Fowler
NFTD #21
Chairman



Men’s Leader
What are your plans?

For I know the plans I have for you,” says the Lord. “They are plans for good and not for disaster, to give you 
a future and a hope. In those days when you pray, I will listen. If you look for me wholeheartedly, you will 
find me. I will be found by you,” says the Lord. “I will end your captivity and restore your fortunes. I will 
gather you out of the nations where I sent you and will bring you home again to your own land.”

Jeremiah 29:11-14 NLT

As we look forward to NFTD #66, God has made His plans for the candidates, the team and for you!

Pray, listen, act as God is leading you. As He is leading the rector and his leadership team pray for them. 
Bless them. Let's see God's grace in action once again.

Marden

NFTD #9

Men’s Leader
.



Practical Pronouncements from the Preweekend Couple

• With each passing month, we are getting more and more excited for the upcoming Tres Dias 
Weekends and hope you are too!  One practical thing you can begin to do for your candidate if you 
aren’t already doing so is to begin praying daily for him/her.   We encourage you to keep record of 
your daily prayers with a small journal or notepad alongside your Bible and/or other daily devotional 
resources.  Then, as you pray for your candidate, ask the Lord to give you specific insight or revelation 
regarding what your candidate may need or encouraging words the Lord may want to share with 
him/her.  Upon hearing Abba’s response, write down what He is sharing with you.  Then, after the 
Weekend has concluded, share the journal with your candidate, so that they can see a tangible 
account of your prayer covering.  It can truly be a powerful testament to what God is, and has done, in 
your candidate’s life leading up to and through the Tres Dias Weekend.

• As always, we hope you find this information helpful, and we look forward to seeing you at the 
men’s and women’s first meetings!

De Colores,

Jason & Jen Hamilton
NFTD #51 & NFTD #50



Hello my Tres Dias Family!

I am continuing to walk an amazing journey with my Heavenly Father and watching him 

prepare for the upcoming weekend that we are about to embark on! I have started 

calling my team and having the heads make contact with their Chas Chas before our 

first team meeting that will start in about 2 weeks. Looking forward to meeting and 

talking to all of Gods team in person and hearing how he is preparing each of them. I 

will ask that you continue to pray for both the Men and Women’s weekend, be praying 

specifically that we defeat any and all road blocks that the enemy may throw our way. 

Let’s continue to pray for the 36 Men and 36 Women that God is preparing for these 

awesome weekends that are drawing near!!

De Colores!

Tina Carson

Rector #66



WOMEN’S LEADER

Bruce and I have just returned from a medical/dental mission to 
Guatemala.  I always come home broken with the reality of the 
tremendous blessing  we have been given to just live in America.

May we as God’s people never get so absorbed in our prosperity, 
opportunities and many distractions that we can’t leave it all for three 
days (Tres Dias) to worship our Lord and lift our sisters into new 
intimacy with Jesus. Please apply to serve and sponsor someone.  
Share our great blessings with others.

Kay King

Women’s Leader



Hello Brothers & Sisters, 

Our next Sequela will be, August 12th at First Baptist Church of Lloyd, 124 St. 
Louise St. Monticello, FL at 5pm. We will be providing smoked pork chops 
and drinks. We are asking everyone to please bring a side and/or desert. We 
look forward to seeing everyone for a night of food, fellowship and worship! 

“Now to Him who is able to [carry out His purpose and] do superabundantly 
more than all that we dare ask or think [infinitely beyond our greatest 
prayers, hopes, or dreams], according to His power that is at work within us, 
to Him be the glory in the church and in Christ Jesus throughout all 
generations forever and ever. Amen.” Ephesians 3:20-21 (Amplified 
Translation) 

• Love in Christ , 

• Michael & Shea Sanders 

• His 4th day couple



PO COUPLE

• Pescadore Orientation was a blast! A lot of valuable information was covered at our 
meeting.

 We learned about the history of Tres Dias (TD) and North Florida Tres Dias (NFTD)
 Met Secretariat Members and learned what they do as members.
 Discussed Essentials of NFTD
 Discussed SPONSORSHIP and valid points as a Sponsor.
 Discussed SERVING as a TEAM CHA and sacrifice it takes.
 Learned about how to navigate on the nftd.org website

•

• Our Community Spiritual also shared valuable information about different positions as 
well as the processes for Head, Middle, Rookie and Team Spirituals.  Thank you to those 
that came and joined in with learning and fellowshipping with community!  Congratulations 
to Bill Lamb for winning the prize at the end.  We look forward to seeing ya’ll again before 
Spring 2024 weekend.

• ***Don’t forget TEAM fees and CANDIDATE fees will go up to: TEAM: $180 and 
CANDIDATE: $160 SPRING 2024***

• “Let us think of ways to motivate one another to acts of love and good works.” Hebrews 
10:24(NLT)

Blessings and love,

Bobby & Becky Strahan
P.O. Couple



Our Spiritual Director

Greetings NFTD community! My hope is that this finds you and your family 
abounding in the joy of your salvation and choosing to count it all joy as you walk 
through daily challenges. It was great to see many of you at PO a few weeks ago, 
and I look forward to seeing you again soon at sequelas and team meetings. I pray 
you have had a great summer and as life kicks back in high gear for those of you that 
have kiddos back in school, you choose to keep the main thing ... The main thing. 
Your families are your first ministry, and Christ is counting on you to steward them 
well. Be courageous and committed to the work God is calling you to do! God Bless 
you! 

De'Colores, 

Felisha Mitchell 

Community Spiritual Director 


